
From: Hayden Grooms <haydengrooms@scstatehouse.gov>
To: thirdvicechair@charlestongop.orgthirdvicechair@charlestongop.org

Date: 3/26/2017 12:35:31 PM
Subject: Office of Lt. Governor-County Convention

Good afternoon,

I just wanted to inform you that the Lieutenant Governor will not be able to attend the Charleston 
County Convention, scheduled for April 20, due to a prior commitment. It is my fault for trying to 
confirm this appointment with your party without fully understanding the Lieutenant Governor's 
calendar, and apologize for any inconvenience I may have caused you. Please let me know if I can 
ever be of assistance to you or your county party.

Sincerely,

Hayden Grooms
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